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SHUSH!

The first Maplefest since 2019 will take place on
March 19-20 from 10AM-4PM in the Douglas
Library parking lot and Community Room. Visit
WindhamChamber.com for more details about
the event. The full library will be open during our
normal business hours on Saturday, but please
keep in mind that the parking lot will not be
accessible during that time. Parking is available
at RHAM and there are shuttles to take you to
the library.

The dates for a few of the events in our Equity Bootcamp series
have been shifted around a little. "Foundations in Equity
Literacy," which was supposed to take place on February 15, is
now happening on March 15. The book discussion of The
Vanishing Half has been moved two weeks earlier from April 19
to April 5th and the "Equity, Power Structures, and Color
Blindness" discussion has been moved from March 15 to April
19th. All programs are open for registration. 

Library open during Maplefest
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The Spirited Book Club
“The Spirited Book Club” 
 discussion is  Wednesday,
March 16th from 7:00 to
8:30PM at the American
legion, located next door.
This month we will discuss
Broken by Jenny Lawson. 
 Copies of the book will be
available for checkout at
the Adult Circulation Desk.
Must be over 21 years of
age to participate. 

Equity Bootcamp program date changes

Join us every week to improve your children's
literacy and social skills through stories, crafts
and songs! After being put on pause for a few
months, Storytime has returned to the Douglas
Library as an in-person activity. The program is
open to children aged 0-5 and families are
welcome  to  bring  siblings   together.   Sessions

Storytime returns to the library!

happen twice a week - on Tuesdays and
Thursdays at 10AM in the Children's Program
Room. Space is limited, so registration is
recommended.
The Children's Department will continue to have
craft projects available at the third floor desk and
storytime videos on douglaslibrary.org. 
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Lots of fun movies this month on Friday
afternoons!  Join us at 1 PM each week to
watch a flick and have some snacks in our
Community Room. Reservations are not
required. 

House of Gucci
March 11th 

R 
2 hr 38 min

Belfast
March 18th

PG-13
1 hr 38 min

West Side Story
March 25th

PG-13 
2 hr 36 min

Teen Happenings
Lots of young adults events happening this
month!  All events are from 2:30-3:30 in the
Community Room.

March 1st - Teen Advisory Group (TAG) will
meet to discuss event planning, eat some
snacks, and to do some crafts. This counts as
one hour of community service! 

March 8th -  Gaming Club

March  15th - Trivia event, Jeopardy style.  The
winner will receive a prize!

March 22nd  - Filmmaking Club

Adult/Teen Take & Make Craft:
Maple Candy

This month's take & make craft
is inspired by Maplefest. Pick up
a kit at the Adult Circulation
Desk while supplies last. Kits
contain instructions and
materials to make your own
maple candy. BYO stove, pan,
and wooden spoon! 

ACE will be bringing to the library over the next few
months as a part of our Equity Bootcamp series. This
is a virtual event. Register at douglaslibrary.org to
receive the Zoom link. This program was made
possible by a grant from the Hebron Greater
Together Community Fund.

Join us for the third event in
our Equity Bootcamp series,
where we will be discussing
Brit Bennett’s novel of loss
and identity, The Vanishing
Half. There are copies
available for pick-up on the
main floor of the library. This
discussion is intended to be
held in person in the
Community Room.

Book Discussion:
The Vanishing Half
Tuesday, April 5 6:30-8PM

Event Spotlight:
Foundations in Equity Literacy
Tuesday, March 15, 6:30-8PM

Library Information



HOURS
Monday - 12PM-8PM
Tuesday - 10AM-8PM

Wednesday - 12PM-8PM
Thursday - 10AM-8PM

Friday - 12PM-6PM
Saturday - 10AM-3PM

The library is closed on Sunday



CONTACT
860-228-9312

douglaslibrary.org
info@douglaslibrary.org

@douglaslibraryhebron on social media

March 29th  -
Video Game
Tournament.
The winner will
receive a prize!
Bring your own
Switch
controller if
possible.  For
teens only. 

Join facilitators from
CT's Alliance for
Collaborative Equity
(CTACE.org) on
Tuesday, March 15th
at 6:30PM to take the
first steps in
understanding how
our society rewards
and punishes citizens
based on the color of
their skin. This is the
first of three
programs     that     CT

Ghostbusters:
Afterlife

Wed., March 2nd 
PG-13 

2 hr

http://douglaslibrary.org/

